
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

    Manager’s Communication 
  

          June 13, 2018 

    Life outside the lines.  
 

New City Administration Building Work Session 
 

Melanie has requested time with Council to continue conversations with the 
architectural firm, Branstetter Carroll Inc., to receive an update on the status of 
the project and further discuss Council’s expectations for the new City Hall 
building.   The Clerk has arranged for the Work Session to begin at 7 pm in Council 
Chambers.    

 
Unauthorized Items 
 

The City Clerk reports that she has no unauthorized items for Council’s 
consideration.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information Items   
 

1.  Fire Incident Report 
 

Chief Tosko has provided a copy of the fire and emergency medical services 
report for April 2018.  In 2018 calls for fire service are up 3% (9 calls); fire mutual aid 
assistance is equal to events in 2017; and EMS responses are up 2% (25 calls).        
(attachment)  
 


